
Item 7 – Request for Contracted Services Professional Liability Insurance/Level of 

Insurance 

 

The Personnel/RFP Committee met on Thursday, September 5, 2019 to evaluate 

currently contracted service providers performance for the past year, review contracts 

that had been submitted for contract services for fiscal year 2020, and develop 

recommendations for the Board to consider. The meeting adjourned with a decision to 

postpone the posted meeting and agenda until the committee and Board requested 

currently engaged contractors to provide proof of professional liability insurance. Level 

of insurance was another aspect suggested for review. 

The above actions require board approval. Below is the posted actionable agenda item 

language for the September 12, 2019 Regular Board meeting. 

 

Discussion and possible action requesting existing contracted entities and those 

seeking to provide future contract services for the District to provide proof of 

professional liability insurance and to determine District requirements for the level of 

professional liability insurance coverage for contract services. 

 


